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High school celebrates
with End of Year BBQ

On May 17, Randolph-Henry High School celebrated the final attendance incentive for the 
2022-23 school year. Students with two or fewer absences were treated to a front lawn BBQ 
with volleyball, corn hole, and an inflatable velcro wall. Several students’ names were drawn for 
exciting prizes such as gift cards, an all season sports pass, or a t-shirt. Chef Engelhorn and his 
culinary students prepared Jamaican jerk chicken, pasta salad, and strawberry shortcakes. 


